
OFFICIAL NOTICE:  THE 2024 VMA ELECTION RESULTS 

The Election Committee has now checked the final vote counts and certified the 2024 Village 
Council Election. All three incumbents were re-elected. Their new two-year terms on the 
Council will begin on July 1, 2024. Here are the official vote tallies: 

Jeffrey Blander            154 votes 

Arthur Alexander        139 votes 

Susan Fattig                  135 votes                     

Residents also cast 67 write-in votes, naming 22 different people. If you would like a list of all 
the write-ins, please email the Committee at VMAelections@martinsadditions.org. 

There were no election problems this year. Every ballot we received was included in the vote 
count. No eligible voters were disqualified.   

As you know, the Election Committee carefully updated and verified the voter roll in 2024. 
Martin’s Additions had 638 qualified voters as of Election Day, and 213 of you voted – a 33% 
voter turn-out rate. That is a high participation rate in an uncontested election.  

Congratulations to the candidates, and to everyone who received a write-in vote from your 
neighbors.  

The Committee would like to express special thanks to the Council Vice-Chair, Katie Howard, for 
her very helpful support as the Election Committee’s Council Liaison – to the Village Manager, 
Michael Silliman, for the excellent staff assistance with the Committee’s logistics – and to all the 
VMA street captains and residents who assisted the Election Committee with the procedures to 
help check, confirm, and update the voter roll this year. We appreciate your commitment to 
grassroots Village democracy.    

With best wishes, 
Your 2024 Martin’s Additions Election Committee   
Marty Langelan (chair), Jen Bergeron, Naomi Naierman, John Sharrow, and Paul Weller 
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